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Buzz Up (Students Only) Sept 6th - Scout
representative visiting classrooms to talk

about all things Cub Scouts
Sign Up (Parents) Sept 7th - Parent come
and register students to be apart of Pack

1040. (Time TBD)

 Pack 1040 Cub Scouts is
recruiting for the 2022-2023

school year.



STEAM
 Lab News

Are you interested in Volunteering in the MAJ
Garden? We have lots of Beautification projects for
grownups who would like to support our scholars

by providing safe spaces for outdoor learning.
Please join us Friday, September 6th for Garden

Volunteer Orientation 9-11am
Sign Up Here!

Contact Lisa Colbert at lisa.colbert@apsk12.org for
more information

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10Tjxv6s0cPNAQQgxuEa7D_xbYWWsSe2qWVF5wjkw7jg/edit?usp=sharing


Students who attend school regularly have been shown
to achieve at higher levels than students who do not
have regular attendance. This relationship between
attendance and achievement may appear early in a

child's school career. 
If your child is not at school, they are not learning. 
Regular attendance is a vital part to your student's

academic success! Students should be in class by
7:45am each day to avoid being marked absent or

tardy. 

ATTENDANCE
ATTENDANCE

ATTENDANCE!!!





 The
 Parent Gifted Testing Referral

 window will be open September 1-September
30, 2022. Please be on the lookout for the

referral link!



WHAT'S COOKINGWHAT'S COOKING
IN THE MAJ CAFE'?IN THE MAJ CAFE'?

CLICK  HERE FOR WEEKLY LUNCH AND
BREAKFAST MENUS

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/nutrition
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/nutrition
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/nutrition




COVID-19 Surveillance Testing

Atlanta Public Schools (APS) is continuing its effort to
keep everyone in our schools and buildings safe by

making COVID-19 Surveillance Testing available to all
students and staff. COVID-19 Surveillance Testing is a

non-diagnostic test that detects the presence of
COVID-19 even in individuals who may be

asymptomatic. The benefits of surveillance testing
include allowing APS to test, receive test results

(within 24 hours) and notify individuals of a clinically
significant reading before coming to school or work.

While participation in surveillance testing is not
required for students, it will be strongly encouraged.

The success of this mitigation strategy, and the
District’s ability to return and keep students in

school, is based on high levels of staff and student
participation. APS is exploring all options as it relates
to the administration of surveillance testing for staff

and will be providing staff training, information
sessions, and other staff engagement opportunities
as part of this process. Learn more by reviewing our

frequently asked questions.

https://studentapp.viralsolutionsga.com/consent
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/65410
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/65410








Stay Up to Date with Your Students'
Grades, Attendance and More! 

Join the Infinite Campus Parent Portal
Now!!

CLICK HERE FOR DETAILS!

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/48412







JOIN MAJ PTA!!JOIN MAJ PTA!!




